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REPORT OF COMMUNITY MEETING 

PROPOSED TOWER AT TWIN CITY BIBLE CHURCH 

1345 EBERT STREET, WINSTON-SALEM, NC 

OCTOBER 16, 2017, 7:00PM 

 

At 7:00 p.m. on October 16, 2017, in the Twin City Bible Church (located at 1345 Ebert Street, 

Winston-Salem, North Carolina), Communications Tower Group, LLC (“CTG”) conducted a 

community meeting.  Approximately 11 individuals attended the meeting (see attached sign-in 

sheet).  On behalf of CTG, David Hargrove and attorney Tom Johnson attended the community 

meeting. 

 

Participants were provided with copies of the site plan, photo simulations and coverage maps for 

their review and encouraged to answer questions.  Mr. Johnson escorted several of the 

participants outside to show them the actual site.  The questions and discussion focused on the 

following:  the design of the site including landscape buffer; potential impact on adjoining 

property values; and safety of radio frequency emissions. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

Thomas H. Johnson, Jr. 

Attorney for CTG 
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COMMUNICATIONS TOWER GROUP 

NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 

Twin City Bible Church 

October 16, 2017 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

NAME ADDRESS 

Rhonda Herrmann 1418 Miller Street, Winston-Salem, NC 

Bill and Jane Ebert 437 Clark Hop Road, Sparta, NC 

Leo and Nancy Manning 1425 Ebert Street, Winston-Salem, NC 

Dean Ludwig 1402 Miller Street, Winston-Salem, NC 

Carol Benford 115 Millers Crossing, Winston-Salem, NC 

Dennis and Jane Henderson 130 Millers Crossing, Winston-Salem, NC 

W.C. Haire 2375 Boone Avenue, Winston-Salem, NC 

Whitney French 105 Millers Crossing, Winston-Salem, NC 

 

 


